
Walberswick Parish Meeting 

Report from the Village News Committee. 

 

A big thank you to Sheila Parry for her wonderful editorship and for providing 

the information for this report. 

Twelve editions were produced in 2024 and print copies were delivered to 

every house in the village with a colour version going to 325 email addresses. 

Four inserts were delivered: The Horticultural Show, The Village Fete, The 

Cancer Research Christmas Fayre and the Church Christmas Services sheet.. 

There were obituaries for Maureen Thompson, Margreet Walpole and Wendy 

Sinclair. 

As usual, there were several charity fund-raising activities to cover and we also 

featured local events including the Fete. 

The Parish Council submitted material ranging from Sizewell C to the Village 

Flagpole. We also provided extensive coverage of LionLink and Wall. 

The Common Lands Charity supplied interesting information about work on the 

Common, heather regeneration, wildlife and other environmental issues. 

The Church continued to keep us up to date with its activities including the 

Community Survey and the annual Christmas shoeboxes. 

The Village News would not be possible without the hard work of many people: 

Sheila Parry our editor, Kate Goodchild the treasurer, Penny Fox our advertising 

manager, Elaine Heeler the distribution manager and our committee members 

Rebecca Whiting, Pat Lancaster and Julia Sowerbutts. 

Lastly a big thank you to our distributors: Sue Wood, Pat Atherton, Debbie 

Tipples, Dick Leon, Kate Robinson, Frances Parsons, Inger Edwards, Nicky 

Jackson, Mandy Erlenbach, Anne Horsburgh, Mel Jackson, Chris Colley, Caroline 

Wright, Pat Lancaster and Clare Thomas. 
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